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*The District and Board recognized and honored 26 of its staff  retirees that 
combined for 555 years of service in District 25. Each retiree was announced and 
a few words were said by their principal. 
*Both the South and Thomas Science Olympiad teams were recognized for their 
success downstate. The clink of their medals rang throughout the Windsor 
Commons.
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For the full agenda and for the board highlights, please visit www.sd25.org/boardagenda.

The lowest responsible bidder was recommended and awarded. 

Department of Business and Finance - Assistant Superintendent of Business/CSBO, Stacey Mallek 
Third Quarter Budget Update

This information is intended to provide the Board with a picture of the District'2 financial performance for the 3rd
Quarter.For 2017-18 District 25 budgeted a total deficit of $13.2 million of which only $1.4 million is not a result of the bonds
and projects funded by the bonds. Based upon the results of the first two quarters, it  is possible District 25 will  end the year
with less revenue than budgeted, although the balance due at this point from the State is much less than years past due to
the new funding formula. Based on many factors, including but not limited to the anticipation by the District of not spending
the entire expenditure budget or bond proceeds, as the Greenbrier project will  go through the summer, the District
anticipates ending the year with less of a deficit than budgeted. 
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The bids came in above what was expected. Administration will  review additional 
options for the Dunton main restroom in order to improve the necessary items 
while remaining conscious of the overall project budget. 

Superintendent's Office - Superintendent Dr. Lori Bein, Ed.D. 
Process for filling the school board vacancy - To apply, visit www.sd25.org/BoardOfEducation

The Board of Education of Arlington Heights School District 25 is seeking candidates to fil l  a vacancy on the Board of 
Education until  the April  2019 regular school board election. Applications should be submitted no later than 3:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, June 5 2018 to: Brian Cerniglia, Arlington Heights School District 25, 1200 S. Dunton Ave. Arlington Heights, IL 60005 
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